
OREGON FOSTER PARENT ASSOCIATION AND CAMP TO BELONG NW 

Are you fostering a child who is currently separated from one or more of their siblings?  OFPA-CTBNW can 
help.  We have funds available to connect siblings in care.  Please check with your child’s caseworker to see 
what kind of contact would be appropriate and then get creative.  Meeting for pizza, a day at the zoo, chatting 
over skype, or anything you can think up that would create a fun and meaningful sibling interaction. Send in 
your request for funds and let OFPA-CTBNW help you provide sibling connections for your foster children. 

Foster Parent Name:_______________________

      

Describe activity and funds  requested:   

 

Child/Children Ages:_____________________ 

SIBLINGS 

Mailing address: 
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Caseworker name and phone:__________________________________________________________ 

Email address:__________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:_______________________________________________________________________ 

or email your request to: 
ofpaoffice@aol.com 
www.ofpa.com 
www.camptobelongoregon.org 

Mail to: OFPA-CTBNW 
PO Box 366 
Salem, OR 97308 
(503)361-3906 

 


